
 

 

  
Meeting 2013 Oct 21 

COUNCIL REPORT 

 
 

COMMUNITY POLICING COMMITTEE 
 
 
HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR 
AND COUNCILLORS 
 
SUBJECT: BC CRIME PREVENTION ASSOCIATION - 35TH ANNUAL TRAINING 

SYMPOSIUM - 2013 OCTOBER 31 & NOVEMBER 1 -2 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 

1.      THAT  Council approve up to five (5) Community Policing Committee members to 
attend the BC Crime Prevention Association – 35th Annual Training Symposium at 
an approximate cost of $1,500. 

 
REPORT 

 
The Community Policing Committee, at its meeting held on 2013 October 15, received and 
adopted the attached report requesting approval for up to five (5) Community Policing 
Committee members to attend the BC Crime Prevention Association – 35th Annual Training 
Symposium to be held at the Delta Burnaby Hotel and Conference Centre on 2013 October 31 & 
November 1 – 2.  Funds would be allocated from the Committees, Boards and Commissions 
budget. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Councillor P. Calendino 
Chair 
 
Councillor P. McDonell 
Vice Chair 
 
Councillor A. Kang 
Member 

 
 

Copied to: City Manager 
Deputy City Managers 
Director Finance 
OIC, RCMP Burnaby Detachment 
Director Planning & Building 



 

 

 
Meeting 2013 October 15 

COMMITTEE REPORT 

 
TO: CHAIR AND MEMBERS 

COMMUNITY POLICING COMMITTEE 
DATE: 2013 October 10 

 
FROM: ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER    
 
SUBJECT: BC CRIME PREVENTION ASSOCIATION – 35TH ANNUAL TRAINING 

SYMPOSIUM  - 2013 OCTOBER 31 & NOVEMBER 1 – 2. 
 
PURPOSE: To request approval of up to five (5) Community Policing Committee members to 

attend the BC Crime Prevention Association 35th Annual Training Symposium in 
Burnaby. 

 
 

1.      THAT  the Community Policing Committee request Council approve up to five (5) 
Community Policing Committee members to attend the BC Crime Prevention 
Association - 35th Annual Training Symposium at an approximate cost of $1,500. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

 
REPORT 

 
The BC Crime Prevention Association is holding the 35th Annual Training Symposium on 
October 31 & November 1 – 2 at the Delta Burnaby Hotel and Conference Centre, 4331 
Dominion Street, Burnaby.  Committee members are encouraged to attend this very worthwhile 
and informative event which provides attendees with the opportunity to participate in workshops 
and network with colleagues in the crime prevention community.  The focus of this year’s 
Symposium is ‘Prevention, Key to a Safer Future’. 
 
The Committee is requesting that Council approve the attendance of up to five (5) Committee 
members at an approximate cost of $1,500 with the funds allocated from the Committees, Boards 
and Commissions budget. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Lynne Axford,  
Administrative Officer  
 
Copied to: City Manager 
                  Deputy City Managers 
                  Director Finance 

 

                  OIC, RCMP Burnaby Detachment 
                  Director Planning and Building 
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